
                                             PARENTAL CIRCULAR 

 

Dated: 10th March 2017 

Classes: All Classes 

Subject: Result Declaration                                              

          

Dear Parents, 

 

The academic session 2016-17 is drawing to a close. Our little wonders - our students have grown and 

are all set to begin their next innings. This year has been a fascinating and rewarding blend of curricular 

as well as co-curricular activities. We highly appreciate your support and co-operation for making this 

possible. 

 

 Please note the following important dates: 

 

 The last working day will be Wednesday, 15thMarch 2017. 

 Parent Teacher Interaction for Result declaration and Report card distribution 

will be held from 8:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. on: 

 Saturday, 18thMarch:  Classes Pre School & PrePrimary  

 Tuesday, 21stMarch:  Classes I & II  

 Wednesday, 22ndMarch 2017: Classes III-VII  

 Books/Stationery and Uniform for the new session (2017-18) will be available at 

the school counter on all working days from the PTM dates. 

 The new academic session 2017-18 will commence from Monday, 3rdApril 2017. 

 School timings with effect from new academic session 2017-18:  

Classes PreSchool – II: 8:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m 

Classes III to VIII:          8:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. 

 Students have to report in the prescribed summer uniform. 

 The students will enjoy a break from the last working day to 2nd April 2017. This 

period should be utilized in entertaining and productive activities. The students 

should equip themselves with skills required to go through the next academic 

year with great success. 

 

Warm Regards 

Ms Sudha Sadangi 

Head of School           


